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attention. That Service will inform you directly concerning the
requirements to be observed in collecting wildlife specimens
within the boundaries of the Virgin Islands National Park,

Information concerming the need for an additional pemit
or other requirements imposed by the laws of the Govermment of the
Virgin Islands which you may have to observe in colleeting wildlife
specimens in the Islands should be sought by writing to the Governor
of the Virgin Islands, Christiansted, St. Croix, Virgin Islands.

Sincerely yours,

ek XL arptocees

Charles H, Lawreénce, Acting Chief
Branch of Game Management
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